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DATE OF NOTICE:  May 2, 2019 
SOLICITATION:  IFB No. 500620-FY19-42 

Sanitary Sewer Lining and Rehabilitation  
(Various Streets FY2019) 

DATED:   April 4, 2019 
SUBJECT:  Notice of Intent to Award  
 
 
To All Bidders: 
  
The evaluation for the above-referenced solicitation is now complete and the bid from BLD 
Services, LLC has been selected to continue within the procurement process.  
 
This notice shall serve as an announcement of the intent to award a contract to:   
 

BLD Services, LLC 
2424 Tyler Street 

Kenner, LA 70062 
Phone: 504-466-1344 
Fax: 504-461-5971 

 
In the amount of: 

$608,824.00 
 
The Town of Leesburg would like to thank you for the interest displayed toward this solicitation 
and we look forward to your participation in future solicitations.  
 

For the Town of Leesburg, 

Octavia Andrew, CPPO, CPPB, VCO 
Chief Procurement Officer 
Phone: 703-737-7176 
Email: oandrew@leesburgva.gov  
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